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January 19, 2009 
 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Oshawa PUC Networks Inc.  (ED 2002-0560) 

Board File Number EB-2008-0205 
 
 
Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. has replied to the interrogatories from Board Staff concerning the above 
application.  The reply has been submitted using the RESS system.  Two (2) copies of the reply will arrive at 
the Board Office tomorrow. 
 
Please direct any questions to the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Vivian Leppard 
Regulatory Analyst 
Phone: (905) 743-5220 
Email: vleppard@opuc.on.ca 
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